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From our Webmaven 

Members, please check the website to see if you need to update or add 
any information.  You can email Julie directly at julieatlake@charter.net 
to update and she can get it changed before the annual meeting! 

It’s that time of year again!  Our meeting is approaching fast.  Looking forward 
to April sure beats the cold and snow we’ve been experiencing lately.  Don’t 
know about the rest of you, but I am ready for Spring!!! 
 
The annual meeting will be Saturday, April 5, at Community Covenant Church 
located at 15700 West 87th St. Parkway in Lenexa (the same church as last 
year).  The deadline for registration will be March 19th.  The Comfort Inn 
Motel, 12601 W. 96th Terrace, Overland Park, KS is holding a block of rooms 
for anyone needing to come Friday and spend the night.  The cost of the room 
is the same as last year - $67.99+tax.  Rooms have 2 queen size beds and can 
accommodate up to 4 people.  Reservations should be made before March 
10th and should be made directly with the motel (913-438-6969).  The board 
will meet April 4th at 7:00 pm at the motel in their breakfast area. 
 
Professionals can set up Saturday starting at 9 am and registration will begin at 
9:30 with the meeting starting at 10 am.  Lunch (Panera’s) will be provided 
with the $10 registration fee.  Professionals are invited to bring examples of 
their work and make a short presentation.  A table will be provided for their 
display.  Professionals are encouraged to send 100 copies of anything they 
want included in the Guild packets with their registration.  Guilds are invited to 
bring opportunity quilts and their own means of displaying the quilt. 
 
Registration forms for the meeting are available in this newsletter as well as on 
the website.  I would encourage guilds to send their president and program 
chairperson.  Any other interested members are cordially invited to attend.  
There is a lot of very useful information exchanged! 
 
It will be a busy quilt event weekend!  Check out the newsletter for more infor-
mation on the Shop Hop, the Machine Quilters Showcase and the Kaw Valley 
Guild show.  There’s something ‘quilty’ going on all over the Heartland! 
 
Looking forward to see you at HQN. 

Ann Doherty 
President 
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10:00 am to 3:00 pm, Saturday, April 5, 2014, at Community Covenant Church, 15700 W. 87th St. Parkway, 
Lenexa, KS.  Motel is Comfort Inn Suites, 12601 W. 96th Terrace in Lenexa.  For more information, contact 
Ann Doherty at sewanndsew@yahoo.com or Sue Chaffee at suechaffee@outlook.com.  Check website for 
more information, www.heartlandquiltnetwork.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HEARTLAND QUILT SHOP HOP (FORMERLY Kansas City Shop Hop) 

 
Wednesday thru Saturday, April 2-5, 2014, from 9 am to 8 pm.  Twelve shops are included from all over the 
heartland area: 

Great Plains Quilt Shop in Burlingame, KS 
Li’l Red Hen Quilt Shop in Paola, KS 
Overbrook Quilt Connection in Overbrook, KS 
Peddler’s Wagon in Parkville, MO 
Prairie Point in Shawnee, KS (new location) 
Quilting Bits and Pieces in Eudora, KS 
Quilter’s Haven in Olathe, KS 

Quilters’ Paradise in Baldwin City, KS 
Rustic Yearnings in Independence, MO 
Sarah’s Fabrics in Lawrence, KS 
Stitch on Quilt & Gift Shop in Lawrence, KS 
Stitching Traditions in Topeka, KS 
 

For more information, go to www.heartlandquiltshophop.com 

MACHINE QUILTERS SHOWCASE 
 

Wednesday thru Saturday, April 2-5, 2014, at Century II Convention Center, 225 W. Douglas, Wichita, KS 
67202.  Classes begin on March 31, 2014.  Vendor Mall, Quilt Show, Classes for all skill levels, and special 
events.  Check out the website:  www.mqsshow.org 

KAW VALLEY QUILT SHOW 
 

SATURDAY, April 5, from 10 - 5 and Sunday, April 6, from 12 - 5...at Crown Toyota showroom, 3430 Iowa 
St., Lawrence, Kansas.  (This is in South Lawrence, south of the Walmart and across from the movie theater 
on the east side of the street.)  There will be demonstrations, a vendor mall, a scissor sharpener, 200 quilts 
and featured speaker, Roseanne Smith.  For more current information go to the website 
www.kawvalleyquiltersguild.org 



REGISTRATION FORM FOR HEARTLAND QUILT NETWORK ANNUAL MEETING 
 

Date and Time:  10:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Saturday, April 5, 2014 
9:00 Professionals set up; 9:30 Registration 

 
Meeting Place:  Community Covenant Church 
15700 West 87th Street Parkway, Lenexa, KS 

Motel:  Comfort Inn & Suites, 12601 W. 96th Terrace, Lenexa, KS 66215 
 

Deadline for Registration:  Wednesday, March 19, 2014 
Deadline for Motel Registration, Monday, March 10, 2014 

Name:____________________________________________________ M______ 
 
Address:__________________________________________________________ 
 
City:__________________________________  State:______________ Zip:______________ 
 
Daytime Phone:_____________________________ Night Phone:______________________ 
 
FAX #:_________________________ E-mail address:_______________________________________ 
 
Business/Organization/Guild:___________________________________________________________ 

For the motel room for Friday night, April 4, 2014, you must call your reservation in by Monday, 
March 10, 2014 to the motel at 913-438-6969 or 866-329-6969.  A buffet lunch will be served at 
noon for $10.  It will be a salad, half a sandwich with turkey or ham, and a large cookie - catered 
by Panera’s.  If you need a Vegetarian meal or have other dietary restrictions, please note that 
here. 

We need a count on the number of tables needed.  All professionals are invited to bring samples of 
their work and guilds can bring their opportunity quilts.  (Professionals:  Remember there are no sales at 
this meeting.)  If you are going to need table space, check here. 
Professional quilter__________. 
Quilt guilds can bring a stand to hang their quilts.  Please check here if you are bring a stand________ 
or need a table _________. 

If you have not registered by March 19th, call Sue Chaffee at 913-317-8393 or email 
at suechaffee@outlook.com.  We will be accepting late registrations before the meeting 
but it will cost an extra $5.00 and we cannot guarantee the special motel room rates 
(after the 10th). 

Mail registration and checks for buffet lunch to HQN, c/o Sue Chaffee, 11501 Carter, Overland 
Park, KS 66210 by March 19, 2014. 



  HQN Newsletter 
c/o Rosalyn Douglass, Editor 
7921 W. 138th St. 
Overland Park, KS 66223 
 
redouglass@everestkc.net 

PLEASE NOTIFY THE EDITOR WHEN A NEW 
PROGRAM CHAIRMAN TAKES OFFICE. 
 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINES: 
1/14; 4/13; 7/13; 10/13 
 

ATTENTION: 
GUILD PRESIDENTS AND CONTACT PERSONS 
We send one copy of the newsletter to the guilds--to the 
president, program chair or contact person.  Because 
guilds change officers at different times of the year, we 
try to reach at least one person who can pass the news-
letter on to current officers.  Please help us by submit-
ting the names, addresses, phone numbers and email 
addresses of new officers as soon as you can.  It’s easy! 
Just send them to our website. 
 
NEWSLETTER PUBLISHED: 
2/14; 5/13; 8/13; 11/13 


